
Holiday Gift Suggestions: To your enemy, forgiveness. To a friend, your heart. To a customer, service. To all, charity.  
To every child, a good example. To yourself, respect.”  Oren Arnold 

Windsor & Essex County Cancer Centre Foundation 
The Cancer Centre Foundation works to raise funds to reduce the impact of cancer in our community. One 
hundred percent of funds raised are used in and for Windsor & Essex County. Visit the Cancer Center 
Foundation website: www.windsorcancerfoundation.org to read the December Newsletter and learn what 
generous donors have made possible this year, including equipment purchases, the Patient Assistance 
Fund, local research through Seeds4Hope, and some of the ongoing programs which the Foundation 
supports.  
Holiday Hours for WRH Cafeteria 
Western Cafeteria  
December 18 to December 24 open 8:00 am to 4:00 pm  
December 25 - CLOSED - Complimentary coffee and muffins in morning (8:00 am to 10:00 am and free 
meals from 10:30 am to 2:00 pm and 4:30 pm to 6:00 pm). (Note: Midnight meals will be available at  
2:00 am at the Security Desk) 
December 26 to January 2 - open 8 :00 am to 4 :00 pm  
January 1 - CLOSED - Complimentary coffee and muffins in the morning. Complimentary meals from 
10:30 am to 2:00 pm and 4:30 pm to 6:00 pm. (Note: Midnight meals will be available at 2:00 am at the 
Security Desk)  
Met Lobby Closed December 18 - January 2; re-opens January 3 at 6:00 am  
Met Cafeteria December 20 to December 24 - open 6:00 am to 9:00 pm  
December 25 - CLOSED - Complimentary coffee and muffins in morning (7:30-10:00 am). Complimentary 
meals from 10:30 am to 2:00 pm and 4:30 pm to 6:00 pm. (Note: Midnight meals will be available at 
2:00 am in the Met Cafeteria) 
December 26 - open 6:00 am to 7:00 pm 
December 27 to December 31 - open 6:00 am to 9 :00 pm  
January 1 - CLOSED - Complimentary coffee and muffins in morning . Complimentary meals from 
10:30 am to 2:00 pm and 4:30 pm to 6:00 pm. (Note: Midnight meals will be available at 2:00 am in the 
Met Cafeteria). January 2 - 6:00 am to 9:00 pm and return to Regular Services Monday, January 3, 2011 
Update Your Info with Human Resources 
Staff are reminded to please contact HR with any address or telephone change. T4’s will be mailed out in 
the  New Year. Please contact Melissa Simas at extension 72302 for more information. 
 

Did you know?  
2,607 babies were born at WRH since April 1, 2010. 

The Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital.   
Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008. 
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